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Ms. Gail Bradford
245 West Philadelphia Street
York, PA 17404

Dear Ms. Bradford:

In accordance with our conversation of January 22, 1980 in which you requested
copies of correspondence between the NRC Staff and Met Ed concerning Med Ed's
proposal for reactor building atmosphere cleanup subsequent to Met Ed's Novem-
ber 13, 1979 submittal, I am enclosing:

1. letter from John T. Collins, Deputy Director, IMI Support
(NRC) to Mr. R. C. Arnold (Met Ed), dated December 13, 1979;

2. letter from Richard H. Vollmer, Director, TMI Support
(NRC) to Mr. R. C. Arnold, dated December 18, 1979; and,

3. letter from R. F. Wilson, Director, 31-2 (Met Ed)
to John T. Collins, dated January 4, 1980.

Also enclosed is an additional copy of Met Ed's November 13, 1979 initial
submittal.

Sincerely,

iYlb | |L((( Lv'
Lawrence J. Chandler
Counsel fo:: NRC Staff

Enclosures: As stated
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